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The Council on Aging met at the Town House on April 10, 2014 at 9:15AM with Chris Maiorano
presiding. The minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted.

Old Colony Elder Services — Pat Mustacaros will continue as representative for Plympton .
Meals on Wheels — Elaine Rouse reported that there is one client at present.

Chris reported that the council had received an incentive grant of $500 to purchase supplies
such as pillows, blankets, etc. for the emergency site.

Dot Cushman reported that the Senior Club will continue on an informal basis. The chicken
barbecue at the Upland Club will still be held this year.

The Senior Luncheon will be held on Monday, April 14, at the Historical Society.

Chris reported that the request for 25 hours for the Transportation and Qutreach Worker may
or may not be approved in the upcoming budget.

There is verbal support from selectmen for a Senior Work Off Program. Many details need to be
ironed out before it is officially presented.

A “Meet and Greet the Candidates” for the town elections is to be planned.

The Committee approved a payment of $175.00 in yearly dues to Mass. Council on Aging.
Treasurer’s Report

Town: $4,615.44 Handi: $1462.00

Meeting Adjourned at 10:30AM

Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Mustacaros



